


who potentially would be adversely affected by a reduction in air quality and an 
increase in noise pollution. The school already sits along Seabrook Road to the front, 
however most of our classrooms face to the back which has the currently tranquil 
and peaceful Royal Military Canal and scrub land as a backdrop. Relocating the 
Princes Parade road to run alongside the canal will effectively mean that the school 
will be sandwiched in between two busy roads.  
 
I wish to thank you for listening to the concerns our school has regarding the 
proposed reconfiguration of Princes Parade road. 
 

 

kind regards 

  

Liz Carter 
Executive Headteacher 

Seabrook Church of England Primary School and St Martin's Church of England 

Primary School 
 

 

 

Seabrook CEP School respects the privacy and work/life balance of our staff. If this email has 
been sent outside of the employees standard working hours, there is no expectation that an 

immediate response should be given. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message is intended solely for the use of the individual or 

organisation to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged or confidential information. If 
you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify the originator 

immediately. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not use, copy, alter, or disclose 
the contents of this message. Seabrook CEP School accepts no responsibility for loss or 

damage arising from its use, including damage from a virus 

 




